Update on Class C License Matter

Melissa Cordeiro <mcordeiro@bristolri.gov>
Thu 5/9/2024 1:20 PM

To:rmcneil northeastgolfcompany.com

Hi Rob,

Firstly, | hope everything is okay after the emergency you encountered last evening.

For the record, we provided the council with confirmation that your email was received and that
you could not make the meeting due to an emergency.

In regards to last night's meeting, | wanted to inform you about the outcome regarding the class
C license matter.

The council voted to continue the discussion of the class C license matter to the next council
meeting scheduled for May 29th. Some stipulations related to the class C license require further
clarification and modification, which will be addressed during the upcoming meeting on 5/29.

Additionally, the council has requested that you provide them with a detailed plan outlining how
and what food will be served to patrons. They are looking for a comprehensive and detailed
plan in this regard.

Please let me know if you have any questions or if there's anything else | can assist you with
regarding this matter.

Best regards,

Melissa Cordeiro / Town Clerk
Town of Bristol, Rhode Island

10 Court St Bristol, RI 02809
P:401-253-7000 F:401-253-2647
E: mcordeiro@bristolri.gov

From: rmcneil northeastgolfcompany.com _

Sent: Wednesday, May 8, 2024 7:23 PM

To: Melissa Cordeiro <mcordeiro@bristolri.gov>; Steven Contente <scontente@bristolri.gov>
Subject: Bristol Golf Park

Caution: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. When in doubt,
contact your IT Department

Hi Melissa

We are unable to attend tonight's meeting as we are tied up with an emergency in NJ. Our apologies
to the council as this was unforeseen. Our position remains to pursue the Class C license with prepared
food from local vendors available at the park along with beer and wine sales for our patrons. We have
not seen any language regarding the Class C license to review but are hopeful this is what comes from
tonight's meeting or if pushed to next meeting. Thank you.



